
ASC Statement of support regarding programs experiencing enrollment challenges:   

 The ASC recognizes that programs which are of great value to students can go through 
increases and declines in enrollment, which are not necessarily indicative of the 
educational needs of students, the workforce needs of the community, or the quality of 
service provided to students.   

 The ASC recommends that decisions related to enrollment trends, such as scheduling, 
be based upon constructive conversations that focus upon program review reports and 
unit plans.   

 The ASC also recommends that administrators always support program leads working to 
increase enrollment with encouragement and advice, and when possible, with 
assistance in procuring services and other resources to help program leads carry out 
their plans.  


